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Suzanne Little

From: do_not_reply@notifications.tol.ca
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 4:48 PM
To: legservicesinfo
Subject: New Response Completed for Delegation Requests by Barry Dashner

 
Please note the following response to Delegation Requests has been submitted at Thursday May 
13th 2021 4:47 PM. 

 

 I/we would like to appear as a delegation at the Council meeting on (at the 
1:00pm Regular Meeting)  
5/31/2021  

 Name of delegate or organization wishing to appear  
Fort Langley Project  

 Topic  
Fort Langley Streetscape Upgrades  

 Purpose of presentation  
Other  

 for other, describe here:  
Referral to staff  

 Desired resolution  
Improvement of the Fort Langley Streetscape  

 Full name  
Barry Dashner  

 Email address  
  

 Address  
  

 Primary Phone  
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